Glen Ridge High School John Lawlor, Principal

\sim						\sim
S11	m	m	αr	2	വ	×

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Mornings are busy for everyone throughout the year - especially during school. In order for our school day to begin safely and incident free, we request your cooperation and understanding regarding our limited parking facilities. Our school parking lot is small and filled to capacity. Therefore, the parking lot will be closed to the parents dropping off and picking up students. All students can be dropped off and picked up on Woodland, Hillcrest, or Ridgewood Avenues.

PLEASE DO NOT DRIVE THROUGH OR ENTER THE PARKING LOT DURING THE MORNINGS OR AFTERNOONS FOR THE SAFETY OF OUR STUDENTS.

As always we thank you for your cooperation and assistance. We're looking forward to a productive and enjoyable year. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me at 973-429-8303 or e-mail me at ilawlor@glenridge.org.

Sincerely,

John Lawlor Principal